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I, Vrenely Espinosa am a resident of Pawtucket and | am in support of HB 5473. It is imperative that we
have programs for our low income and immigrant families because they are the ones who need it the
most. In my time period there were many programs that helped children that kept them involved with
their schools. This helped our children to stay off the streets and provide a safe and educational
environment. The SNAP program is also very impartant to me because of the high cost of food.

Vrenely Espinosa

Sincerely,

Vrenely Espinosa

98 Appleton Ave
Pawtucket, R1 02860

401-442-5345



